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Dear Parents, Carers and Children 
 
Creative Arts Week: 
 
I am pleased to announce that during the week commencing Monday 20th June we will be holding a special 
‘Creative Arts Week’.  We have been able to secure the services of a number of artists, musicians and specialist 
teachers to deliver a series of workshops to our children around the theme of ‘COLOUR’. Alongside this, our 
teachers have been busy planning a range of creative activities for the week.  There will be no charge for these 
workshops. 
 
Here is our programme of events so far: 
 
Monday and Tuesday:  
African Ark – Dance Workshop based upon African influence in Rio de Janeiro including the colour of carnivals! 
 
Wednesday:  
Colour in religion – a presentation of how colour is used in different religions around the world. 
 
Thursday and Friday:  
Kalillo Drumming Workshops. Painting with sound! 
 
Other activities planned include ‘Crazy Mary’ textiles workshop for years 5&6, animation, Spiral painting, 
photography and other media work. Look out for further information about the week including a consent form 
for face painting. It would also be a good idea to provide an old oversized shirt to act as an apron so the children 
do not ruin their school uniform when being creative. 
 
Sporting Activities: 
 
Over the next few weeks, our teaching team will be out and about with parents at many after school sporting 
events.  Can I take this opportunity to thank you for your support and patience with these events.  Often we are 
told at very short notice from event organisers and we are very lucky to be able to have so many members of 
staff and parents prepared to enable the children compete.  Let’s hope this summer term brings with it several 
more trophies to add to our collection. 
 
 For your information here is a list of the events that we know of so far: 

 

Date & Time Event Year Group Location 

Tuesday 14
th

 June Area Sports KS2 Tamworth Athletic 

Stadium 

Wednesday 15
th

 June Tri Golf KS2 The Rawlett High 

School 

Wednesday 22
nd

 June Cricket  Y5/6  Tamworth Cricket 

Club (Hopwas) 

Friday 24
th

 June  Summer Games KS2 Keele University 

Sports Centre 

Tuesday 28
th

 June Girls’ Cricket Y5/6 Cannock Cricket 

Club 

Wednesday 6
th

 July Handball Y5/6 Landau Amington 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                            
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

EXTRA CURRICULA ACTVITY – After Half-Term 

Monday KS2 Running Club 
Lunchtime 

 

Tuesday   

Y5/6 Cricket (TCC) 3.30pm – 4.30pm 
Will start 14th June  

 

Wednesday KS2 Running Club 
Lunchtime 

 

Thursday  3.30 – 4.00 pm   Library EYFS/Y1/Y2 

3.30 – 4.30 pm Gardening Club 

Friday Y2 Maths Club 
KS2 Running Club  Lunchtime 

 

 

Christmas Shoe Boxes 

  

Upcoming Dates 

Monday 13th June 
Y4/5/6 Top up Swimming continues 

KS 2 Street Warden Assembly 
 

Tuesday 14th June 
School Photos 

 
Thursday 16th June 

Y3/4 Greek Workshop 
EYFS – Trip 

 
Friday 17th June 
Y5 Open door 

 
Monday 20th – Friday 24th June 

Creative Week 

Wednesday 22nd June 
PTFA School Disco 

Monday 27th June 
Y6 Poppies Concert Rehearsal 

Monday 4th July 
Y6 Poppies concert 

EYFS Sports Day 2.00pm 
 

Tuesday 5th July 
KS1 Sports Day 1.30pm 

 
Wednesday 6th July 

PTFA Non Uniform Day 
Summer Concert (6.00 pm) 

 
Thursday 7th July 

KS2 Sports Day 1.30pm 
 

Friday 8th July 
PTFA Summer Fayre 

3.30pm – 5.00pm 
 
 

                            SWIMMING       

Monday’s till the end of Summer Term 

Y4/5/6 – Top Up Swimming Groups 

              Please do not forget your swimming kit! 

 

 

 

           
                              Friday 10thJune 2016             

CE Chestnut:        DB Birch:      SH Rowan:      RN Holly:                    

Stanley S             Kyle W           Oana B           Sydney P      

  

 

GC Elder :       TNT Maple:      SW Beech:      JT Ash:                            

Evie S                   Daniel P       Scarlet P         Finley R        

 

        EP Hazel:       CW Hawthorn:        GT Sycamore:   

                     Izzy S            Jacob D          Dylan W

           

                              Lunchtime:  Thomas D 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 4th July - EYFS 2.00pm 
 

Tuesday 5th July – KS1 1.30pm 
 

Thursday 7th July – KS2 1.30pm 

 
Alternative days due to inclement weather: 

Monday 11
th

 July (pm) 
Wednesday 13

th
 July (pm) 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be aware that we have had a large number of 

requests for leave which Mr Osborne is unable to 

authorise 

 

 

Class of the Week 
2016 

Miss Webb’s Class –99.6% 

 

 

Come and have a look at our display in the 
main school entrance 

 

 

Clothes for Sale 
Good quality second hand uniform for sale 

 

(Whole School Attendance for the week: 95.76%) 

*** 

Attendance Target for 2015-16  
97% 

Current Whole School Attendance –96.66% 

      REMINDER 
 

        Walking Bus 
 

If you are interested please collect a consent 
form from the school office. 

 
 There are still spaces available. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Our fantastic school CD is still available to 
purchase from the school office for £10.00 

 

 

PTFA – Raffle and Summer Fayre 
 

The PTFA are running their annual school raffle in June.  
 

You will shortly be receiving tickets - please return any unsold tickets by Wednesday 29th June. 
 

Draw will take place at the Summer Fayre on Friday 8th July. 
 

Please make sure all tickets and monies are returned to school for this day. 
 

Lost Property 

We have a large amount of lost property which 
has not been claimed. 

   
Please check the lost property bins in your 

child’s cloakroom. 
 

Thank you. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

                                       Week Commencing      13
th

 June 2016                                                                 Week 2 

Child’s Name: Class: 

Monday 
Filled Lunch 

Box 
Cheese and Tomato Pizza 
Wedge with Pasta Salad 

(v) Vegetarian Sausage 
with Mashed Potatoes 

and Gravy 

Jacket Potato 
 with a choice of 

filling 

Sub Rolls  
with  

Fillings of the 
Day 

Tuesday 
Filled Lunch 

Box 
Roast Beef with Roast 

Potatoes and Gravy 
(V) Cheesy Hotpot with 

Roast Potatoes 
Jacket Potato 

 with a choice of 
filling 

Sub Rolls  
with  

Fillings of the 
Day 

Wednesday 
Filled Lunch 

Box 
Sweet and Sour Chicken 

with Steamed Rice 
(V) Quorn Burger with 

Baked Wedges 
Jacket Potato 

 with a choice of 
filling 

Sub Rolls  
with  

Fillings of the 
Day 

Thursday 

 

Filled Lunch 
Box 

Traditional Roast Pork with 
Mashed Potatoes, Apple 

Sauce and Gravy 

(V)   Vegetable 
Bolognese with 

Wholemeal Pasta 

Jacket Potato 
 with a choice of 

filling 

Sub Rolls  
with  

Fillings of the 
Day 

Friday 
Filled Lunch 

Box 
Crispy Battered Fillet of Fish 

with Chips 
 

Spanish Omelette Jacket Potato    
with a choice of 

filling 

Sub Rolls 
With 

Fillings of the  
Day 

Subject to availability 

 Coton Green Kids’ Zone 

Monday to Friday  

                  8.00 am – 8.45 am and 3.30 – 5.30pm 
If you wish to arrange a long term booking in advance please call in to the school office 

 Breakfast Club  £3.25 per day 
 After School Club  £7.00 per day 
 Both (wrap around care)      £10.00 per day 
 Sibling rate for wrap around care        £9.00 per day 

 
Please complete the booking form (and send in along with payment) by the Wednesday prior to the week you wish 

your child to attend to the Play Leader or School Office 
Booking forms are available from either the school office or Play Leader 

 

 

 
 

Chasewater 

Final Instalment 

 

Friday 24th June 

£27.00 - P/P £13.00 

SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS 2016 

The Active Kids scheme is a great way to get the 
children interested in collecting the vouchers for our 
school, so that we can redeem them for a range of 

equipment and experiences to help our kids get 
active. 

 
Please send tokens to Miss Wesley’s room. 

Thank you 


